
 

 

March 9, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent: 
 
Recent legislation, House Bill 657, communicates changes to the Admission, Review, and 
Dismissal (ARD) process regarding state assessments.  Not later than September 1st of each 
school year, EMS ISD must notify parents of the options of the ARD committee if the student does 
not perform satisfactorily on an assessment instrument. 
 


